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From: Peter Nantz <peternantz@gmail .com>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 2:06 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

Let me voice my disagreement with the proposed leverage reduction consideration. Reducing leverage will not help
uneducated traders, will hurt educated traders and will encourage educated money to leave our country where it can be best

put to use.
Thank You,

Peter Nantz
704-746-4317

"For a nation that is afraid to let its people judge the truth and falsehood in an open market is a nation
that s afraid of its people." - John F. Kennedy



